14 January, 2020

President

Member country/region of Asian Soft Tennis Federation

Invitation Letter to participate in the 9th Asian Soft Tennis Championships to be held in Chiang Mai, Thailand in November 2020

Dear Sir/Madam,

I wish all is going well with you.

On behalf of Asian Soft Tennis Federation (ASTF), I would like to express our gratitude for your continuous great efforts and support to the progress and development of soft tennis internationally.

We, ASTF would like to inform you that we have decided to take place of the 9th Asian Soft Tennis Championships which will be held from November 13 to November 19, 2020 in Chiang Mai, Thailand.

It is our great pleasure to invite you to this event.

We would appreciate it if you might accept our invitation to participate in the 9th Asian Soft Tennis Championships.

We are looking forward to seeing you in Chiang Mai, Thailand in November this year.

Sincerely yours,

Toshiki Kaifu

President

Asian Soft Tennis Federation